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Friday 1st March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
This year ‘Red Nose Day’ is on Friday 15th March 2024. As a school, we continue to support 

this worthy cause. 

 

Having consulted with the children, we will be holding the ever-popular non-uniform ‘Dress 

Funny for Money’ day. We are inviting children (and staff!) to a wear the craziest clothes 

possible out of their wardrobes. This could be a crazy t-shirt, funky socks, silly hat, bold tights 

or top-to-toe polka dots! The crazier, the better! Please use whatever you have available at 

home. If you do not have anything crazy or spotty to wear, non-uniform is fine too.  

 

If you would like your child to take part, we are suggesting a donation of £1 in cash, which 
will be collected in registration. If children do not wish to participate, they should wear normal 
school uniform.   

Thank you for your support with this exciting event. All of the money raised will go to Comic 
Relief and we look forward to sharing the total with you!  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr Hayward-Mitchell  
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